
Agenda for Selden PPG Meeting 27th April 2017 

Apologies, Barry and Mascha Richards 

Review of minutes from last meeting 

 Ear syringing – just to clarify Dr Vitta has requested that any patient asking to have 

their ears syringed is advised to put drops in their ears for 14 days.  If after 14 days 

the wax has not cleared the patient must be seen by a GP who will either authorise 

syringing or refer to ENT 

 Blood tests cannot be done at the MIAMI clinics.   The appointments Monday – 

Friday and now Saturday are for minor illness.  Chronic Disease Management ie 

Diabetes and Asthma as well as Cervical smears are done by nurse at the weekends. 

Patients can attend either Durrington or Selden Medical Centre, but not Lancing 

now. 

Actions  

 NAPC – HD to find some info 

 HD to arrange for Jane and Katie from pharmacy to attend.  Apologies I have 

completely forgotten to ask Katie from the Pharmacy to attend, I will ask if she can 

come to our next meeting- 

 Tips on how to remember to order prescriptions to be added to the notice board. 

 SA – was going to find out how the ARUN GPs are getting on with the new E-

consultation software 

 KB – feedback how he got on at the WMG PPG group.  ?any communication from the 

Strand? 

AGENDA ITEMS 

1.  Feedback from Keith following a meeting he recently had with Tim 

Loughton and Sue Parton to discuss the MIAMI cuts 

 

2. Jane – our Prescribing Clerk is attending as requested 

 

3. Improving patient access 

 

4. New telephone message 

 

5. NHS Choices/Facebook 



 

6. Re-election of Secretary – Sue offered to do this for the 1st Quarter, 

which finished at the end of March any other offers please? 

 

7. Worthing Practices joining as two hubs – currently there are two hubs in 

Worthing Sue asked if there was any news about all the Worthing 

practices joining. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


